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Radio Star! 
 

We are so proud of our CCJ Feathers designed by Emily 
(Year 6). She has named it ‘Ship Shape and Feathers 
Fashion’ and it will be displayed in Cribbs Causeway from 
Monday. You will also hear Emily (and me!) on Bristol 
Radio on Monday in their special feature show. A massive 
thank you to Annmarie Bellamy who worked so hard to 
help Emily make her design a reality! I hope you enjoy the 
trail with your family.                  Mrs Osborne 
 
 

Diary Dates  
June  
 

Friday 29th - Inset Day  
July  
 

Monday 2nd - Library closing for Summer Hols 
Monday 2nd July - Choir Concert 
Tuesday 3rd - 1st Overdue Text for library books 
Thursday 5th - Move up Day (classes shared on the 
day with children and parents) 
Thursday 5th - Circus and Summer Fair Event 
Tuesday 10th - 2nd Overdue Letter for library books 
Tuesday 10th - Year 6 Picnic (No Parents)  
Tuesday 10th - Year 6 Production (Evening) 
Wednesday 11th - Year 6 Production (Evening) 
Friday 13th - Ukulele Concert  
Monday 16th- Reports out to all parents with Y6 SATs 
results for Y6 
Tuesday 17th - Leavers Service 
Wednesday 18th - Leavers Picnic Evening  
Thursday 19th - The Wrong Trousers  
Friday 20th - End of Year!  
September  
 

Monday/Tuesday 3rd/4th - Inset Days 
Wednesday 5th - Start of Term 1  

  
 

Circus Tickets 
 

The Circus is now 1 WEEK away! If you haven’t bought 
your tickets yet, make sure you get them soon!! Tickets 
(£7) can be purchased through the ‘shop’ section on 
Parent Pay. Please ask the office if you can’t see it. Please 
note that children are NOT able to attend the circus 
unaccompanied. 
 Tickets can be collected from the office FROM TODAY. 

 
We need volunteers to help at this event, if you are able 

to help please sign up at the following link 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b054fada829a3fa7

-happys 
 

Attendance 
As we get into the summer, this week we saw attendance 
dropping. With two classes obtaining under 92%. Well done 
to the five classes who managed to achieve over 97%, and a 
massive well done to 5/6VM who gained 98.9% Thank you to 
parents and carers for all of your support regarding 
attendance. 

 Red = Below 92% 
 

Amber = 92-96% 
 

Green = 97+% 
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Year 6 Dates 
29th June – St Mary Redcliffe Transition Day 
5th July – Downend Transition Day 
5th July – Mangotsfield Transition Day  
9th July – Dress Rehearsal  
10th July – 7pm Joseph Production 
11th July – 7pm Joseph Production 
17th July – 1:30-3:00 (approx) Leavers Service @ 
Sanctuary Church (Parents Welcome)   
18th July – 5pm Leavers Picnic    

 

Don’t Forget! 
It’s INSET DAY Friday 29th June! 

Outstanding Debts 
There are still outstanding amounts owed for lunches, 
trips, camps and music. All outstanding amounts must 
be paid by 5th July. This has an impact on the school 
funds, and therefore a direct impact on all of the 
children. If you require a payment plan, please contact 
the school office. Our Dinner Money policy states that 
should the dinner money arears be more than two 
weeks, school will not provide a hot school dinner and 
parents are required to provide a packed lunch. If a 
child has not been provided with a lunch, a basic 
sandwich will be given to the child for a further week. 
(week three) After this stage, the Headteacher will 
become involved.    

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
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Premier Sports Term 1 after School & Summer Holiday Clubs 
After school clubs for Term 1 have now been agreed and will run as 

follows: 
Monday – Sports Academy Years 5 & 6  

Tuesday – Gymnastics Years 3 & 4 
Wednesday - Football Years 3 & 4  

Thursday - Football Years 5 & 6 
Friday – Nerf Years 3 to 6 

Details of the Summer Holiday Clubs are attached to this newsletter. To 
book any Summer Premier Sports clubs  or after school clubs, you can 
book online at https://www.premier-education.com/  
 

Carnival Day Menu  
 

On Wednesday 4th July there will be a special 
Carnival Menu in celebration of the Circus the 

following day. 
Loaded Chicken Burgers or Vegetable Nuggets 

 

Herby Diced Chicken 
 

Popcorn or Fresh Fruit  
 

Full salad bar will be available. 
 

Please note there will be NO Jacket Potatoes or 
Baguettes available. 

 
 

Dinner Money 
 

Please note that as of Term 1 the 
cost of school dinners will go up  

to £2.20. Please ensure that you  
are paying the correct amount if your child has 
school dinners. Many thanks  

Tombola Donations  

A big thank you for all the donations we have 
received for the tombola. We look forward to 
seeing you at the circus to win them back!  

 

Chernobyl Donations 
Has your child out grown any shoes, wellies  
or clothes for 8-13 year olds? Do you have any  
spare notebooks, pencils or pens? If so, please consider 
donating them to the children of Chernobyl. Donations to 
the office by 6th July. Thank you! 

 

 

 
With three weeks left of the school year, our lost property 
box seems to be rather full! Please take time to come and 

check the box for anything that you may be missing. 
Anything left in there at the end of Term 6 will be recycled 

or donated to a local charity.   

Library Closing for the Summer Holidays 
All library books are due back into the library on Monday 2nd 
July (especially all year 6 loans) to ensure we have them all 
returned. Class lists for all books on loan will be sent out 
Tuesday 26th June and teachers will remind children. 
1st Overdue Text will be sent out Tuesday 3rd July 
2nd Overdue Letters will be sent out Tuesday 10th July 
All library books can be left in the Library Post Box, just inside 
the library door. 
Please do not leave books on the desk  
or put them back on the shelves, as they  
need to be returned to the library system 
so you are not charged by accident. 

 

Uniform 
A polite reminder about uniforms.  
Boys: Grey/black shorts or trousers, white, light blue 
or navy shirt/polo shirt, navy sweater/sweatshirt (no 
hoodies*), grey, white, black or dark blue socks and 
plain black shoes (no logo or colour). 
Girls: Grey/black shorts or trousers, skirt, 
blue/white print dress or grey pinafore dress, white, 
light blue or navy blouse/polo shirt, navy 
cardigan/sweater/sweatshirt (no hoodies*), plain 
grey, white, black or dark blue tights/socks and plain 
black shoes or sandals (no logo or colour). 
*Year 6 Leavers’ navy hoodies only  
 

5NK Class Service 
5NK held their class service this week. It was lovely to see 
the children so keen to share about what they have been 
leaning and it was so lovely to see so many parents and 
carers attend! 
 
 

 
   

House Cup 
Due to the inset day this week, the House Cup winners 

will be announced next week. 
this week was Griffin!! Congratulations! 
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